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SLV5-53 OBSOLESCENCE

Dear Valued Distributors,

Liquip wishes to advise all distributors that the 
SLV5-53 plastic housing diaphragm will be made 
obsolete once current stock is depleted. 

PLEASE NOTE
We currently have minimal stock remaining. 
Presently, customers who have an older SLV5-AO can 
replace the air diaphragm housing with the SLV5-53. 

Once this part transitions into obsolescence, 
customers will still be able to rebuild foot valves 
provided the air ram diaphragm is intact. This can be 
done by purchasing the 3095 diaphragm. 

However, if the plastic housing is broken you will 
have to install the ARO100 (Air Ram) which is a direct 
replacement.

If you have any questions relating to this bulletin, 
please contact your local Liquip Representative for 
further information.

Sincerely,

Liquip
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